
 

Colonial Drive (S.R. 50)  
Safety Improvements  
from Pine Hills Road to Tampa Avenue 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445694-1 

Important Project Update 
 

This Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) project is intended to enhance safety and operations 
along Colonial Drive (State Road (S.R.) 50) between Pine Hills Road and Tampa Avenue. As FDOT works to 
achieve its goal of zero fatalities on Florida’s state highways, it is sharpening its focus on using every tool 
available to enhance safety for drivers, pedestrians, and bicyclists within every project. 
 
As a result, the Department is revisiting the planned improvements for this segment of West Colonial Drive. 
The additional review will likely change the design concept originally developed, which focused on improving 
safety by making changes to the existing median along the corridor.  
 
FDOT is now seeking your feedback about conditions such as driver speed in the area, where pedestrians 
frequently cross West Colonial Boulevard and how easily they can cross in that area, and how often and 
where bicyclists travel the corridor. This input will assist with the Department’s evaluation. Once the 
additional analysis has been completed, another public meeting will be planned to present an updated design 
plan and receive comments. 
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Contact: 
Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion spring 2022 $  1 Million  

Right of Way: Within existing —  

Construction: Funded - summer 2023 $  4 Million  

* subject to change 


